
Hello everyone. My name is Mr Connor-Hemming 
and I am Deputy Headteacher at Hillcrest School. I 
look forward to welcoming you all to Hillcrest in 
September. I lead on the transition process and 
would usually organise your induction day at Hillcrest 
In July. I am currently contacting all of your primary 
schools to get information on you so that we can 
plan for any support or help you may need when you 
start in September. I am also responsible for many 
important aspects of your school life including 
safeguarding, attendance and behaviour. My main 
role is to ensure every student is safe and happy at 
Hillcrest. Sometimes this involves working with 
external organisations to get the support you and 
your families may need to be safe and happy. I look 
forward to formally meeting you all very soon.


